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From: Ward, Deborah L [mailto:deborah.l.ward@hawaii.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 05, 2016 4:55 PM

To: Ward, Deborah L <deborah.l.ward@hawaii.gov>
Subject: NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL

DLNR Communications Office, on advice of state attorneys, is withdrawing the news
release(s) issued today,

“DLNR CITES BOATER FOR OPERATING VESSEL WITHOUT SAFETY COURSE
CARD”

This is to advise all news stations and news editors that DLNR is withdrawing
this news release which concerns an ongoing investigation. Thank you for
your consideration and cooperation.

Deborah Ward

Hawaii Dept. of Land and Natural Resources
Communications Specialist

(808) 587-0320

fax (808) 587-0390

www. hawaii.gov/dinr www.facebook.com/HawaiiDLNR
www.twitter.com/dInr

NOTICE: Pursuant to the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18
U.S.C. Sections 2510-2521, this e-mail, including any attachments, is
confidential, may be privileged, and is only intended for the recipient(s)
listed above. Any review, use, retention, disclosure, dissemination,
distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited except by,
or on behalf of, the intended recipient(s). If you received this message
in error, please notify sender by return e-mail and delete all copies of it
from your computer system. Thank you!
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